
From: Kathryn Clark <kclark@deltaconstructors.net> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 27, 2022 8:54 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 

Subject: [EXT] Docket HP22-001 / Letter of Support/ Summit Carbon Solutions 

Hello, 

In reference to Docket HP22-001, please accept our attached letter in support of Summit Carbon Solutions and their 
Carbon Capture and Sequestration Project. 

Thank you for your time and consideration of this matter. 

Kathryn Clark 

Administrative Tech 
Delta Constructors 
907. 771.5803 




